
  
  

  

SFEA CHORUS  

  

Do you love to sing? Then step out of the shower and into the SFEA Chorus! The 

chorus has been entertaining employees, retirees, and the general public since 1995. 

Each year we perform for several State Farm and public Christmas events, the Illinois 

Operations Center Veteran’s Day observance, Habitat for Humanity benefit, and 

numerous other occasions.  

  

Though the chorus is occasionally called upon to perform in the summer, it normally is 

in session only from September through early spring.  

  

The chorus meets every Thursday during performance seasons from 4:30 - 6:00 p.m. in 

Room JC-01 at Corporate South. There is no enrollment fee. The optimal times to 

enroll are in late August or early September -- so you can participate in rehearsals and 

performances for Christmas, and in early January -- so you can participate in the 

Habitat for Humanity benefit concert in early spring.  

  

All SFEA members and retirees are eligible to enroll, so put your talents to good use 

and join us today. Please direct questions to Stephen Parry (QP5Q) at 309-533-5200.  

  

To enroll in the club, please email Stephen Parry (QP5Q) with the following information:  

  

Name, Alias, Building Location, Soprano, Alto, Tenor, or Bass?  

  

   


